Von: Tony Munga [mailto: neesheieesmess @gmail.com]
Gesendet: 22 July 2015 02:26 PM

An: Rudi

Betreff: Re: WG: AW: AW: Reports at the police in Kisumu

Hi Rudi,

I hope this finds you well.

It is regretted that Kisumu police have not been helpful as per your expectations.

The office of the Director has given directions that the matter be dealt conclusively within two weeks.
Will get in touch then.

Viele GruBie

Tony

Anthony Mwatata Munga

Directorate of Criminal Investigations
Office of the Director

Personal Assistant



